
SUPERIOR WATER SERVICE 
Providing Superior Water Service to Tennessee  

P.O. Box 40 

Arrington, TN  37014 

615-496-8681 

December 21, 2017 

Via Electronic Delivery 

Monica Smith-Ashford, Hearing Officer 

Tennessee Public Utility Commission 

c/o Sharla Dillon, Dockets and Records Manager 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 

Nashville, TN  37243 

Re: PETITION OF SUPERIOR WATER SERVICE, LLC FOR A 

CERTIFICATE OF CONVENIENCE AND NECESSITY TO PROVIDE 

WATER SERVICE TO A PORTION OF KING’S CHAPEL SUBDIVISION 

IN WILLIAMSON COUNTY 

DOCKET NO. 17-00120 

Ms. Smith-Ashford: 

I’ve received your notice of December 18th asking that I respond to the letter filed 

by Nolensville/College Grove Utility District (“NCUD”) which requested that this docket 

now be dismissed because Superior Water Service, LLC (“Superior”) no longer intends 

to pursue this matter before the TPUC. 

The letter filed by NCUD in incorrect in stating that Superior “…does not intend 

to pursue its Petition seeking a Certificate of Convenience and Necessity to serve a 

portion of King’s Chapel Subdivision in Williamson County, Tennessee.”  Specifically, it 

is still my intention and wish to proceed with this matter before the TPUC.   

Please contact me if you have any questions or need additional information. 

Respectfully submitted, 

______________________ 

John Powell, President 

Filed Electronically in TPUC Docket Room on 12/21/2017




